ELK TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR MEETING

April 28, 2021

The Elk Township Supervisors regular scheduled meeting was called to order by Chairman Jeffrey Carlstrom with the
Pledge of Allegiance at 7:00 pm. Present were Supervisors Jeffrey Carlstrom, Kelly Ferrie, Kelly VanCise, Secretary Sherry
Moore, Road Foreman Matthew Jewell (left at 7:55 pm) and Laurie Sekerak (left at 7:10pm).

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Laurie Sekarak who is running for register and recorder was in attendance to introduce herself and answer any
questions the supervisors might have.

ROAD NEWS:

Matt has been working on filling pot holes. He took truck # 2 and the trailer for inspection. While truck #2 was in for
inspection they noticed that the oil pan was starting to leak. The supervisors would like Matt to get quotes on an oil pan
for truck #2. Truck #1 is going over for inspection next week.

Matt has purchased the sluice pipes for the Anderson Rd Dirt & Gravel Roads project and will make an appointment
with Heather Wilcox from the Conservation District so that they can start the project.

Oiling is scheduled for the end of June and beginning of July. The plans are to start on Robin Hili Rd. then Coal Bed
Rd. Matt is working on getting the roads ready to be oiled.

The two stop signs that were stolen have been replaced.

The cylinders for truck # 4 are at the shop in Pleasantville. They will call with a price on what it will cost to fix the
cylinders before they fix them.

The supervisors discussed the applicants that were called in for a second interview. Supervisor Kelly VanCise made
a motion to hire Bruce Abplanalp at $14.00 an hour Supervisor Kelly Ferrie seconds the motion. Motion carried with
three votes,

EXECUTIVE SESS!ON: none
BUSINESS MEETING:

The minutes & treasurer’s report from the regular scheduled Elk Township Supervisors meeting on April 14, 2021
were read and approved. Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom made a motion to accept the minutes & treasurer’s report from
the April 14, 2021 regular scheduled meeting Kelly Ferrie seconds the motion. Motion carried with three votes. The
minutes from the scheduled Elk Township Supervisors Road Inspection on April 21, 2021 were read and approved.
Supervisor Jeffrey Caristrom made a motion to accept the minutes from the April 21, 2021 Road Inspection Kelly
Ferrie seconds the motion. Motion carried with three votes.

Having an extra garbage container due to not having a cleanup last year was discussed. Supervisor Kelly Ferrie made
a motion to get two dumpsters for the spring cleanup this year Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion.
Motion carried with three votes.

Zoning permits for Jones and Schwanke were read and approved.

Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom made a motion to pay the bills in the amount of $3,483.29 from the General Fund and
$797.82 from Liquid Fuels Supervisor Kelly Ferrie seconds the motion. Motion carried with three votes.

Supervisor Kelly VanCise made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 pm Supervisor Kelly Ferrie seconds the
motion. Motion carried with three votes.

Correspondences were read with no action taken.
The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on May 12,2021 at 7:00pm.

Signed d ealed by Secretary Sherry M. Moore




